PA Updates

Thursday 19th December 2024

Key Dates 2025

January 7th:
Parent Association Meeting
7pm in Mr Hall Office

February 27th:
Mock Interviews 6th years
6pm-8pm

March 4th:
Mock Interviews 5th years
6pm-8pm

The Parents Association is Back!

We’re thrilled to announce that
the Parents Association (PA) is
back in action! After a period of
quiet, we’ve had two productive
meetings this autumn and are
brimming with energy as we plan
for the year ahead. Currently, the
PA is made up of 9 parents, and
we would love to see this group
grow. Whether you’re a seasoned
participant or brand-new to the
idea, your involvement can make
a real difference. Join us for our
next meeting on January 7th —
we’d be delighted to welcome
you!

The PA’s first event of the new
year will be Mock Interviews for
5th and 6th Year StudentsThis
has been a hugely successful
initiative in the past, offering
students invaluable opportunities
to engage with professionals in
fields they aspire to join. These
sessions help students gain
confidence, sharpen their
interview skills, and receive expert
guidance.

It’s a prime example of how the
PA can enhance the student
experience. Mock interview date
for 6th years is set for the 27th of
February, and for 5th years on
the 4th of March.More
information about the Mock
Interviews will be shared in the
early new year.

Parents Associations play a vital
role in building bridges between
families, students, and the
school community. By
contributing your time and
talents, you’re not only enriching
your child’s education but also
helping shape opportunities for
all students.

We hope to see you at our next
meeting or an event soon. Let’s
make next year one of
meaningful collaboration and
shared success!

We wish you all a happy and
peaceful Christmas!

Michael, Paula, Carol, Kirtsy,
Breda, Maeve, Nuala, Susanna,
Nneka & Joanna

admin@sligogrammarschool.org




